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July 31, 2025

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2025-00192

Farmdale Water District

Submission of Amended Schedule of Adjusted Operations, Schedule of Revenue Requirements,
and Corrected References

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

While preparing the response to Question #16 of KYPSC Staff’s first Request for Information,
the consultant for Farmdale Water District detected an error in the rate model used to support
the Alternative Rate Filing application.

In the Revenue Requirements computation in the rate model, there was an erroneous link in a
computation which inadvertently failed to deduct the Miscellaneous Revenues as an Exclusion
from the Revenue Requirement. As a result, the Revenues Required from Water Sales and the
Required Revenue Increase were overstated by the amount of the Miscellaneous Revenues
shown on the Schedule of Adjusted Operations. Upon making the appropriate correction, it
lowered the Overall Percent Increase from 23.65% to 17.26%.

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case are an amended Schedule of Adjusted Operations, an
amended Schedule of Revenue Requirements, and a corrected copy of the References of

adjustments made on the Schedule of Adjusted Operations. These are submitted with the
intent to replace the corresponding schedules filed with the ARF application.

Sincerely,
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Robert K. Miller



